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Hi SOWMA Members, 
 
Thank you for continuing to support the Saskatchewan Onsite Wastewater Management 
Association.  
 
Together, we continue promoting our industry through education and providing membership 
support. This includes a recognized Onsite Wastewater Practitioner Program, field training 
workshops, newsletters, and our website.  
 
As a member of the Aquifer & Anderson Pump House team, we are involved with many 
associations. The SOWMA provide support to our Contractors and Vendors, plus promote this 
industry better than most associations. We also lean on SOWMA to help us educate 
Homeowners on the importance of properly designed wastewater systems. 
 
We are forecasting continued challenges in the upcoming year, still because of COVID-19 and 
inventory shortages. Also Saskatchewan Health Inspectors are being pulled in many directions, 
trying to meet the demands of our Health Care system.  
 
I still believe the SOWMA is the best choice for educating Inspectors, Contractors, Vendors & 
Homeowners, regarding the importance of new installations which satisfy the provincial 
guidelines, and to make sure the approval requirements of the design applications are 
consistent throughout Saskatchewan.  
 
Your membership does make a difference. 
Again, thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Travis Wolfe  
President 


